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Sports Report

Sport Spring Individual Tennis

Positive Developments
and Highlights

This was our second year using Universal Tennis Rating (UTR)
to enable year-round match reporting of results for all member
schools. We encountered very few issues during the course of
the season, as our coaches are becoming more and more
familiar with the platform.

Championship
Update/Review

The event ran smoothly on the courts. The time schedule was
adjusted in the planning process so that an official could chair
each semifinal match (as opposed to just the finals) and that
was met with positive feedback.
There were concerns raised by spectators at both venues about
some of the parking challenges they encountered, but maps
were provided online to display the parking areas available for
fans. That information was also included in the postseason
instructions and covered in the pre-event conference call with
coaches and administrators.

Officials
Update/Review

We once again worked with the Kentucky Tennis Umpires
Association to assign officials for the tournament. We thank
them for their hard work and dedication to the success of the
event.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

Attendance increased from the 2023 State Championships.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

The approval of a team tennis championship will obviously have
an impact on the schedule and format of the 2024 region and
state tournaments.


